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                    AGM
The AGM will be held on Friday 24th February at 1900 in 
the Oystercatcher, Yapton Rd, Climping BN17 5RU

The GREEN course has 
been re-designed.
Peg No 1 is in the same 
place, but please make 
sure you follow the 
direction arrows. This will 
ensure that you do not 
end up walking in front or 
behind another target.
Any problems contact 
Andy or Peter    Our newest 3d target

Subs are due BEFORE the 1st April. Preferably in cash
REMEMBER you cannot re-join Ratpack until you have your 
new 2017/2018 NFAS card.
You can renew your NFAS card online at www.nfas.net
The Ratpack form can be downloaded from our website

A lot of chocolate wrappings have been found lying around 
the courses. Please take you rubbish home with you.
Also, if you break an arrow, please collect as much as you 
can find of it and dispose of it at home. If it is a wooden 
arrow you may put it in the fire drum where it will be burnt.

If you have any large 
hessian sacks that you 
no longer use and are 
willing to donate them 
to the club please see a 
committee member
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